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                    Minutes of the Village Hall New Committee Meeting held on 
            Wednesday 21 September 2023 in the Village Hall following the AGM   

 
 

Present:  Len Croney, Lin Teasdale, Phil Shephard, Steve Teasdale, Katie Vause, Anne-Marie Irons, Heidi Hill, Kelly 
Pengelly & Keith Lowden. 
 
In attendance: 
Ron Wilson 
 
Apologies Karen Wylds 
 
Election of Officers for the new Committee 
 
Following the election of the new committee, the following appointment of officers were agreed: - 
 
Len Croney appointed as Chair. 
Vacant Treasurer – Ron Wilson co-opted as an ex officio member until the vacancy is filled or until March 2024. 
Lin Teasdale appointed as Secretary. Anne-Marie Irons (Deputy Secretary) 
Phil Shephard appointed as Social Media Officer. 
Steve Teasdale appointed as Maintenance Officer.  
Len welcomed Keith Lowden to the new Committee. 
 
It is traditional to present retiring members with a gift in recognition of their service. It was therefore agreed that 
the Chair would arrange for a suitable gift and presentation to be made to Mary and Ron. 
 
Interim Accounts Report 
Ron (as ex officio member) presented his Interim Accounts Report covering the period ending 21 September 2023. 
It was noted that there had not been a lot of investment in the first six months of the year and that the VH had 
made surpluses on all of the events held over the last six months, including a profit of £331.00 on the Cream Teas 
at the Village Fayre. There was currently just over £27,000 in the VH bank account. 
 Agreed - Ron was thanked for his detailed and easy to understand report. 
 
AOB 
Len asked Keith to provide his details to Ron in order that he could be registered with the Charity Commission. 
 
Date of Next meeting 
 
Tuesday 17 October 2023 at 7pm. 
 
The meeting closed at 7.35pm with thanks to all for attending. 


